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CALIFORNIA (January 25, 2015) — Nearly 87,000 of the 2014 Kia Forte cars are being
recalled by its manufacturer Kia Motors America due to a fire risk in the vehicles, according to
the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration.

The specific vehicles subject to recall were made between December 5, 2012 and April 17,
2014. The defect discovered is a cooling fan resistor that could overheat and melt which could
subsequently cause a fire in the vehicles.

The official start of the recall is February 24. If you own one of these cars you may contact Kia
at (800) 333-4542, or the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration Vehicle Safety Hotline
at (888) 327-4236.

If you have legal questions about California lemon law, contact Johnson Attorneys Group at
800-235-6801 for a free consultation.
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